Mr. J. E¢ Curry .
Chief of Police

- Craig further statles
not been contacted by

Sirt_

Re:i Interview of Reserve Officer,
Patrolman Alvin B. Craig, 285

On November 30, 1963 Regserve Officer, Patrolman

Alvin B. Craig was interviewed by the undersigned
- officers as to any information he might have |
‘concerning the shooting of Lee Harvey Oswald

which was not covered in his original report

‘dated November 27, 1963,

- After having read his original report, Craig

states that there is nothing of significance
which he could add to this first report.

that st this time he has
and f‘derﬂl Agencye. )

"o Respectfully submitted,

F. I. Cornwall, Lieutenant
S??cial Si;fice Bureau

¢« 7

ack Revill, lLieutenant
pecial Service Bureau
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